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Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Next week the Year 4 and 5 children are invited back to school along with the Key Worker children. This enables the 

children to be back with their class-mates and teacher for a week before the summer holidays. 

 

We can offer the children school dinners and the choices will come out in the newsletter on Friday. 

 

If you would like your child to return please follow the link below: 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=yQ0V4_Sec0WRRGeMKx2k_V3EikTny7hPhN8gi7nOcUpU

N0taQlNERlVIRU4wOFBCRTRZQ1U3REIxVi4u 

 

When children return to school please can they wear their school uniform as much as possible. I understand children 

may have grown out of some of their uniform and I don’t expect parents to buy new uniform or shoes before 

September. 

 

If your emergency contact details have changed please can you email the office so we have the most up-to-date 

information for you. 

 

To reduce transmission of any germs please can children not bring anything in to school apart from their lunch-box 

and drinks bottle. Home Learning Packs can be left at home as Learning will be printed out. Do not bring in any toys 

or anything that is soft and no bikes or scooters to be brought on to site. 

 

School and staff are going to great lengths to ensure your child is safe so we appreciate it if parents follow social 

distancing guidelines from the government when outside of school. Your support with this is much appreciated. 

 

The same guidance still applies; if your child or any member of your family displays any symptoms – a new cough or 

a high temperature they should be kept at home for 7 days and if a family member displays symptoms your child 

should not come to school for 14 days. 

 

 Drop off time Pick up time Gate 

Key Worker group From 8.00am Up to 3.00pm Main gate 

Year 5 8.45 – 9.00 3.00 – 3.15pm Pupil entrance 

Year 4 9.00 – 9.15 2.45 – 3.00pm Pupil entrance 

 

We are all very excited about the prospect of seeing the other year groups next week. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Peter Halford 
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